
Do you have Medicaid?
It’s time to renew your coverage!

Starting April 1, 2023, your state Medicaid office will 
begin the process of redetermining your eligibility 
for health coverage under Medicaid.  
It only takes 10 minutes to complete these steps 
to make sure you don’t lose your coverage: 

 Here’s how to stay covered now that the Medicaid rules have changed. 

Check that your Medicaid 
office has your current address, 
phone number and email address 
to contact you. 

Complete your renewal form 
if you receive one in the mail.

Contact a local Center for 
Independent Living or Healthcare 
Navigator to support with 
renewal or appealing a 
determination. 


